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To: A303 Stonehenge
Date: 04 July 2019 07:29:08
Good Morning,

I would like to object to the closures of the byways around the A303 / Stonehenge.
These road have been our rights of way for many years and should remain so.

Stonehenge is a national treasure for all to see. Closing the byways will force people to use
and have to national heritage just to see the Stones.

People should not have to lose roads / byways for the sake of 'improvements'
There is no proof that the byways will have damage caused to them, and that traffic will

increase more that it is at the moment.

If or when the A303 is closed and the new road is built the byways that currently cross it
should remain fully open eliminating the need for a turning around point.

Regards

David Smeeton





